Office of the Assistant Divisional Officer

lire ¢ 2 Services, Kozhikode
Fire and Rescue BN 673018

Phone: 0495 - 2321654

E mail: adokkd.frs@kerala.gov.in

No. D - 3607/17 Dated: 21.06.2017

INSPECTION CERTIFICATE

ST Request letter from the Principal, Hi-Tech Public School, Vattoli dated
05.05.2017.

--------

We have inspected Hi-Tech Public School, Vattoli and the following Inspection
report is issued:-

They have installed sufficient number of the Fire extinguishers which are in good
working condition.

Fire exit and other staircases should always be properly kept so as to ensure the
smooth and fast evacuation of students in emergency situations Exits should not be
locked or blocked in any manner.

Sufficient Quantity of water / water sources have to be ensured always for fire
fighting purpose.

Proper and frequent training should have to be given to the teachers, students and
staft in building fire safety and also in operating fire fighting equipments and School
Mock drills must be conducted once in 6 months. #

Fire protection system as per National Building code Part IV should have to be
installed for obtaining Fire NOC from this Department. But in this case, Fire NOC is not
required as per Kerala Municipality / Panchayat Building Rules.
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